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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I, Trent Boglis, am a qualified firefighter with the MFB, and am currently stationed at Brunswick Fire
Station (no.4 stn).

I am 1n support of the fire services reform for the following reasons:

- Victorian professional career firefighters will service a larger population and area, making Victorians safer
along with properties and infrastructure.

- It will increase my safety on the fireground with at least 7 professional firefighters attending all fires.

- My parents live in an area that is currently protected by CFA vounteers, who are not EMR first responders.
- The Melbourne and Victorian population has grown to over 4.6 million and 5.79 million respectively,
whilst the fire services have not grown in number of firefighters/fure stations in relation to the state's

population growth.

- It will be a move in the right direction, which will on day lead to a professional firefighting service looking
after our great state and its residents and guests.
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